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Cengiz sends you off 
with love and good 
wishes, campers!

Special thanks to all our volunteers 
for your hard work this week!

çTesekkürler!

Did you know that you can go to college 
on the Choral Camp campus? Sarah and 
Benji did that—just ask them. If you’ve 
learned to sing really well, you can tour 

with the Rosedale Chorale. Ask Jared 
Stutzman about it!

Goodbye, campers! Camp has come 
to an end and I am sad to see you go. I 
hope you’ve had as much fun this week 
as I’ve had (and maybe even more!).
As you return home, remember all 

the fun activities you experienced, the 
wonderful friends you made, and the 
valuable ways you learned to praise 
God through music. I’m so glad you 
came to Choral Camp this year and I 
hope to see you again next year!

Goodbye, campers!

Collette says goodbye: 
Allahaismarladik!

Collette Slabaugh, Celebrated 
Choral Camp Coordinator
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Choral Camp Reunion!
Saturday, August 6, at CMC’s 

Annual Conference 
(see ad this page), 
from 5:30-6:14 in 
Room 503. We hope 
to see you there!

Tanner 

goes to 

Turkey!

Conservative Mennonite 
Conference

Invites all Choral Campers to our 
Annual Conference

August 4-7, 2016

Woodbridge High School
Greenwood | Delaware

Children's Choir, Activities and 
Recreation

Register at cmcrosedale.org

By Ellie Blanton
Choral Camper Tanner Slabaugh and his family recently 

visited Turkey, the country we’ve been studying in Culture Class. 
Tanner spent three weeks visiting his grandmother, who lives 
there. He answered a few questions for us about his trip and 
what he did.

Tanner enjoyed the food, especially rice wrapped in grape 
leaves. While in Turkey, he visited the city of Ephesus. He also 
saw an ancient library and very old architecture.

When asked if he would go back to Turkey, Tanner responded 
with a resounding “Yes!”


